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a. IEEE Distribution Subcommittee/SCC22 Winter Meeting

b. Monday, February 21, 2000, 1:00 – 5:30 PM

The meeting was called to order by Randy Collins, Chairman.  

Attendees were asked to introduce themselves and sign the attendance list indicating their status as member or guest.  One attendance list was used for Std 1159 as well as the three task forces.  Attendees were requested to indicate their task force attendance on this sheet as well.  

It was noted that all correspondence with the Working Group is by email and Web postings. For this reason it was requested that the listing of email addresses be checked carefully.

c. The minutes of the July 19, 1999 meeting were approved as posted.

Status report from Task Forces

d. 1159.1 - A draft of the proposed recommended practice was posted on the web during the week of February 14, 2000.  The content is 80% complete.  Comments are requested.  At this point the draft is not password protected.

e. 1159.2 - Comments received since the last meeting have been incorporated in the draft.

· 1159.3 - Next step in the process is to prepare for balloting, with the possibility of presenting a technical paper reviewing the document content.

Old Business:

a. Std 1159 is due to run out in October 2000.  The reaffirmation process was initiated in November, 1999.  The initial list formulated by IEEE for the invitation to ballot was made up of old names.  This list has been updated and sufficient responses have been obtained to proceed with the balloting.  

b. IEEE indicated that balloting for the task forces must be initiated 4 years from the PAR approval.  Based on a worst case scenario, the balloting process for each task force should be under way by December, 2000.

· New Business:

c. IEC TC77A 301Draft treats similar topics to IEEE Std 1159.  L. Conrad will submit a copy of this draft to R. Collins for review.

d. R. Collins will coordinate with the task force chairs and SCC22 to select appropriate balloting committees for the task force documents.

e. Roger Bergeron requested that he step down as Chair of TF 1159.1.  After requesting volunteers, Alex McEachern was unanimously approved as the new Chair.  Roger Bergeron consented to continue as Co-Chair for continuity.

f. Dan Sabin also requested that he step down as Secretary of TF 1159.1.  Murray Slater was unanimously approved as the new Secretary.

g. On behalf of Std 1159, R Collins expressed appreciation to both Roger and Dan for their diligent work on TF1159.1.

· Action Items:

· L. Conrad to submit IEC TC77A 301 draft to R. Collins

· R. Collins to pursue balloting committees for Task Forces.

· R. Collins to proceed with balloting of reaffirmation of Std 1159-1195.
There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 1:25 PM.   

f. David B. Vannoy, Secretary

IEEE Recommended Practice for Monitoring Electric Power Quality

